
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
18 September 2020  

 

 
 

Dear Parents 

 
 

 

As advised by the Ministry Covid-19 team, I wish to inform you that there has 

been a confirmed case of Covid-19 for one of our support staff. Contact tracing 
is ongoing by the pertinent authorities.  

 

Support staff members do not interact with the students and there will be no 
effect on the learners or the teachers. 

 

We are working closely with the Covid-19 team from the Ministry of Health 
and Wellness and following their guidelines strictly. We have been advised by 

them that there is no need to close the School. The team is in constant touch 

with us and we will update you of any further relevant developments. 
 

I can assure you that we have sound Ministry approved Covid-19 protocols in 

place,  in terms of registration upon entry to the School, disinfecting of 

classrooms, sanitizing and washing of hands and the wearing of masks, which 
is strictly enforced. I urge you to stay calm during this time as we focus on 

the safety and well-being of all at the School. 

 
I would like to remind you that the long weekend commences on Wednesday, 

30 September 2020 and School will resume on Monday, 5 October 2020. 

IGCSE examinations for the Form 5 classes will carry on over the long 
weekend, as per the schedule from Cambridge. 

 

Please stay safe and be well. 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

AS Jones 
Principal 
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